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The  Minister In  the Ministry  of 

Natural Resources andf Scientific Re­

search (Shri K. D. Malaviya):  (a)

and (b). Yes, Sir.

Shrl Gidwani: What is the number 

of patents obtained so far and what 

are those cases?

Shri K. D. Malaviya; It is a very 

long list of patents.

Shri Gidwani: Some important ones.

S»hri K. D. Malaviya:  There are

about 130 processes which have been 

reported to the  National Research 

Development Corporation and they are 
being actively considered.  Of these 

twenty-six are under critical exami­

nation, the most  important among 

them being photographic gelatine for 
which a small committee of experts 

is already sitting and trying to find 
out which will be the best method of 

pursuing the research work that has 

been done in the National Chemical 
Laboratory so far.

Shri  Gidwani:  Has  the  National

Research  Development  Corporation 

made any report to the Government 
regarding  the  exploiting  of  these 
patents commercially?

Shri K. D. Malaviya: The National 

Research Development Corporation is 

actively considering a number of very 
important schemes for exploitation by 
the industry. As soon as some arrange­
ment has been  established between 

the industries or the State Govern­

ments  and  the  National  Research 
Development  Corporation,  in  the 
natural course reports will come to 
the Government.

Integration of Mysore State Forces

*1432. Shri Keshavaienfar:  Will
the Minister of Defence be pleased to
state:

(a) whether any  ofHcers of  the 
Mysore Army were granted pensions 
at the time  of integration of  the 
Mysore Defence Forces in the Indian 
Army;

(b) if so, their number;

(c) whether  these  pensions  cases 
have been settled; and

(d) whether there is any time limit 

for settling these pensions?

The  Deputy  Minister  of Defence 

(Sardar Majithia): (a) Yes, Sir.

(b) 44.

(c) All excepting two  have been 

settled.

(d) No, Sir. Every effort is, how­

ever, being made to settle these two 

cases.

Shri Keshavaiengar: Could we Hcnow, 

in view of the fact that these officers 
were having  immense hardship for 

want of their legitimate pensions, the 

reasons for the inordinate delay in the 

settlement of their pensions?

Sardar Majfethia:  As I have said,

there are only two officers left and 

their pensions, I expect, will be settled 

within the next tnree months.  The 
reasons for the delay have been that 

we have asked the State Government, 

rather the ex-State  Forces, to sub­

stantiate  the claims of these  two 
officers. One of them went on to the 
personal stafT of His Highness and 

therefore there was some doubt about 
his allotment. In the case of the other 

there was a break in his service which 

had to be condoned.  As soon ,as we 

get a reply from the State Govern­
ment we will settle these cases.
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